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Reallocated Funds Application 

We received word that our application for reallocated funds was not granted. If received, these 

dollars would have been spent to allow 50 Homedale K-5 students to attend Marsing’s Jump 

Start Title IA summer school in August. While we won’t have these additional funds from the 

SDE, I am working on the Title IA budget to find dollars to still provide some support. 

Homedale Title IA students would benefit from a summer school opportunity and we’re 

committed to finding federal dollars to make it happen. 

 

 

ESEA Conference 

Formally the Title I Conference, the ESEA (Elementary and Secondary Education Act) 

Conference is being held in Boise on April 15-17. We are looking at having representation from 

the administrative and leadership teams attend this conference. In addition, Homedale and 

Marsing have been asked to share their work on the combined Migrant summer school held last 

summer. Angela Correa will be presenting. 

 

 


